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‘All known, all cared for, all contributing’.

Issue 85






1st December 2017
Dear Parents/Carers
That time of year again! Can you believe that we are already in December? As ever a special newsletter to ensure we all have the correct dates and times.
Kids Club
The next dates for Kids club with Rev James are:
6th Dec
For more details please ask in the office.
FS2 / KS1 and Lower Juniors
This year our FS2 / KS1 and lower Junior children will present their production on Tue 12th Dec at 2.00pm and Wed 13th Dec at 5.30pm in the Community Centre. This year’s performance is called ‘A Midwife Crisis’. Tickets will be available for the performances. A separate letter regarding ticket allocation has already been sent out. Friends of School will be providing refreshments and there will be opportunities to purchase draw tickets.
DVD’s
Due to child protection concerns we are unable to allow private recording of the performances again this year. It will be recorded at the dress rehearsal and this year we will be putting a copy of the performances on to a memory stick for you to keep. The cost of this will be £5.00. Order forms to follow. Any money raised will be contributed towards the Children’s Christmas Party and presents.
FS1 Nativity

This year the Nursery children (FS1) will perform at our Nativity service in Church. Our older children will be singing in the service and our Upper Juniors will be our Narrators. This will take place on Fri 15th Dec at 10.00. Please could our FS1 Parents let FSU staff know ASAP if your child will be able to attend School on that morning. You will not be charged for the session.
Christmas Lunch

A reminder that this year the Christmas lunch in school will take place on Thur 14th Dec at the cost of £2.30. 
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The post box is already out in school. Can you please make sure that each card has the full name and class on it. This makes it easier for us to deliver.
Switch Off Fortnight

The children have been learning more about saving electricity in school and are keen to continue this at home. Please find attached further information.

Bug Club Information morning

Thank you to those of you who attended the information mornings. Unfortunately we were disappointed that so few people attended. These sessions were in response to the parental questionnaires so if you still require further information please let us know.

Christmas Party

Our Christmas party this year will be on Fri 22nd Dec in the afternoon. Children can come to school on that day in their ‘party clothes’ or fancy dress. We do not require you to send in any food as school will provide a snack and a drink at the party
Posada
Thank you to those of you who have already taken a Posada box home again, and I know how much you all enjoy being hosts for Mary and Joseph. I look forward to reading their adventures.

Christmas Grotto and Fair – Wednesday 20th December
This year the Christmas Fair and Father Christmas’ grotto will be held in School. The Friends of School will be operating a ticket system for the grotto to avoid the queue and congestion. The event will start at 3.00pm for any pre-school children and at 3.30pm for everyone. The Christmas Draw will take place at 4.00pm and refreshments will be available. There will also be a water and wine game so any donations of empty wine bottles with screw lids and of course full wine bottles would be appreciated. Donations of cakes for the cake stall would also be really appreciated. Thank you for your support with this.
Christmas Dress Up Day
This year we are holding Christmas Dress Up Day on Fri 15th Dec. This could be a Christmas jumper, fancy dress or non-uniform all for a donation. This is the same day as the Nativity so please by mindful of your child being warm enough in Church. The money raised this year will go our school charity ‘Jacob’s Well’.
Friends of School Hamper

There is a sign-up sheet in the entrance hall for donations for the Friends of School hamper this year. Thank you for your support with this.
FOBS news

Please note that FOBS members and children are holding a bag pack at Hornsea Garden Centre on Sat 9th Dec. More volunteers would be really appreciated please sign up in the office if you are available.

Selection Box raffle

The selection box raffle this year will take place on Fri 22nd Dec in school. Tickets will be on sale in the morning for 50p and will be limited to one per child. We would really appreciate donations of selection boxes for this and would ask that they are in school by Mon 18th Dec. Thank you

Dick Whittingham and his cat
We are really looking forward to taking the children to see ‘Dick Whittingham’ pantomime at Parkway Cinema in Beverley on Tues 19th Dec. Thank you to all of you who have sent consent forms back.
Diary Dates
	December
	

	Sat 9th
	FOBS bag pack at Hornsea Garden centre.

	Tue 12th
	Christmas Play involving FS2 / KS1 and Year 3 / 4

2.00 in the Community Centre

	Wed 13th
	Christmas Play involving FS2 / KS1 and Year 3 / 4

5.30 in the Community Centre

	Thur 14th
	Christmas lunch

	Fri 15th
	Nativity led by Year 5 / 6 and FS1 at St. Leonards Church 10.00am
Christmas Dress Up Day

	Tue 19th 
	Pantomime Trip – ‘Dick Whittingham and his Cat’.

	Wed 20th
	Pedestrian Skills for Lower Juniors

Christmas Fair and grotto from 3.00pm

	Thur 21st
	Woodwind concert 9.20am

	Fri 22nd
	School Party 1.30 – 3.30
Break-up



	Term Dates

	Autumn Term 2017
Training Day         Mon 4th September
Term Begins         Tue 5th September
Training Day            Fri 27th October
Half-term           30th Oct – 3rd Nov
Term ends           Fri 22nd Dec
Spring Term 2018

Training Day       Mon 8th January
Term Begins            Tue 9th January

Half Term               12th – 16th February

Term Ends              Fri 23rd March

Summer Term 2018
Term Begins              Mon 9th April

May Day                    Mon 7th May
Training Day        Fri 25th May
Half Term                 28th May – 1st June

Term Ends                 Fri 20th July
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